

WINTER PARK & THE FRASER VALLEY

970-363-7149 · info@indianpeaks.org www.indianpeaks.org

We hope you are all staying safe and healthy. In our June newsletter last year, we discussed the new procedures that had to be enacted during the COVID-19 pandemic. It's a year later and our local government still has many restrictions in place, though they are starting to loosen as more people in the U.S. become vaccinated. In general, our restrictions in Colorado and Grand County have been more restrictive than many other places in the US. Since we are a tourist destination, our local government has enacted COVID policies to try to keep cases down as visitors come in from other states where restrictions are fewer. Going forward, it's likely we will be able to ease some restrictions at the property. Unfortunately, at this time we are not sure when that will take place. For now, due to county restrictions, the clubhouse (including the laundry area) remains closed to owners and guests and we are required to allow 24 hours between stays to keep our housekeepers and arriving guests safe. That means owners and guests with stays through September should plan to stay only 6 nights and depart on Thursday instead of Friday.

If restrictions in our area ease, we will notify guests with reservations through September as that occurs. Even though the CDC loosened mask restrictions recently, most businesses in our area, including grocery stores, restaurants and retail stores are still requiring masks inside. At Indian Peaks, our highest priority is continuing to keep owners, guests and employees safe.

Annual Owner's Meeting Notice (<u>Please</u> complete & return the enclosed Proxy!)

The Annual Indian Peaks Owner's Meeting will be held at 1pm on Saturday, August 21st, 2021, at Indian Peaks Resort. If you can join us, please let us know.

So your board may conduct business at the meeting, it's important that you complete the enclosed Proxy and vote for your Board of Directors. Please send this form back to us in the enclosed envelope or scan it in and send it by email to info@indianpeaks.org.

Summer News June 2021



Paying Dues Online

It's really easy to make a credit card payment online. Please try it if you'd prefer not to send a check or your credit card info through the mail:

- Go to www.indianpeaks.org
- Under the "Owners" tab on the left-hand side of the screen, click on "Pay Dues Online"
- Click the link under "Pay your Dues Assessment"
- Enter the amount you want to pay and the account number for your week. Your account number is listed on your owners' statement.
- Enter the credit card and billing information requested.
- Enter an email address. This way a receipt of payment will be sent your way.
- Click on "Process Payment" and you're done!









info@indianpeaks.org

970-363-7149 www.indianpeaks.org

The Good News!

There is some GOOD NEWS to report! Many outdoor concerts and activities will resume this summer in our area. Here's the tentative schedule of Winter Park and Fraser Chamber Events:

- June 17-19 G3 Bike Races
- July 1 August 26 High-Note Thursday
- July 6 August 24 Fraser Tuesday Concerts
- July 2 4 Fourth of July Celebration
- July 4 August 29 Fitness in the Park
- July 4 Run for Independence
- July 5 14 USAC Bike Races
- July 10-11 Alpine Art Affair
- July 17-18 Winter Park Jazz Festival
- July 23 Full Moon Run
- July 24 25 Roll Massif Bike Races
- July 31 Winter Park Uncorked Wine Fest
- August 6 5Point Adventure Fil Fest
- August 6 8 Fraser Mountain Mural Fest
- August 7 Winter Park Beer Festival
- August 14 Blues from the Top
- August 20 Colorado Wildfire Concert
- August 21 Full Moon Celebration
- August 28 Winter Park Summer Concert
- September 4 Solshine Concert
- September 6 12 Plein Air Paint Fest
- September 11 Fall Fest
- September 17 19 ArtOberfest





Thank You for Your Help

The staff of Indian Peaks wants to express our thanks to owners who have helped us stay safe this past year by following the COVID-19 guidelines put in place by government entities. We are happy to report than none of our employees have had COVID and, to our knowledge, no cases have been spread at the property. We look forward to seeing you when you come and stay.

Kristy, Meredith, Kathy, Deb, Jennifer & Mark at Indian Peaks